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3 June 2020 

 

 

Dear Foundation Stage Parents/Carers 

 

We are looking forward to welcoming you back to school tomorrow if your child is returning and we 

hope they are excited about coming back too! 

Please have a quick read of the guidance we previously sent out, so you are aware of the arrangements 

for site access etc and the specific time slot for your child’s class. 

If we are already expecting your child to come into school, either tomorrow or the following weeks, 

then you do not need to contact us.  However, if your child is not back in school tomorrow and you 

are undecided about allowing them to return, I just want you to know we would be very happy to 

welcome them at a later date this term.  Could I just ask you to give us a week’s notice ie. the Monday 

of the week before.  We need this time for the teachers to prepare resources and for us to allocate 

your child into a bubble. 

I hope you and your family all continue to be safe and well. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Hannah O’Neill 

Headteacher 


